Immunisation Policy

Policy statement

At Little EIms we promote the vaccination schedule set in accordance with the government’s health policy.
We expect parents to inform us if their children are not vaccinated, so that we can manage any risks to their own
child or other children/staff/parents in the best way possible.

Our nursery does not discriminate against children who have not received their immunisations and will not disclose
individual details to other parents. We make parents aware that some children in the nursery may not be
vaccinated, due to their age, medical reasons or parental choice.

The Nursery Manager must be aware of any children who are not vaccinated within the nursery in accordance with
their age.

Upon registration, parents are required to complete a registration form which asks specifically if children are up to
date with their vaccinations in accordance with the NHS schedule.

Staff vaccinations policy

It is the responsibility of all staff to ensure they keep up-to-date with their vaccinations, as recommended by the
NHS vaccination schedule and/or their own healthcare professional. Staff are expected to keep the nursery
informed if they are not up to date with their own vaccinations.

If a member of staff is unsure as to whether they are up-to-date, then we recommend that they visit their GP or
practice nurse for their own good health.

Associated Documents:

e NHS - The Routine Immunisation Schedule (January 2020)

Little EIms Day Care
Immunisation Policy
Policies and Procedures are reviewed annually
Page 1of1



